
I support SCR 4014 and the preservation of wild horses.
Wild horses are integral to the scenery, native wildlife, and wilderness qualities of the Park.  
They too are citizens of this country, and deserve to live unmolested - especially by the NPS.
If animals can't be safe in our National Parks, where can they be safe?

    
SCR 4014 is consistent with the wishes of 80 percent of Americans who want wild horses protected.
If the horses are removed, I will never spend tourism dollars in North Dakota.

Do the ethical thing, and vote YES on SCR 4014 to support humane, scientifically recommended methods of managing
these wild horses on the public lands they call home.


